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commentletters

From: Wendy Barnes <pfgwendy@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 11:47 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: San Juan Water reduction requirements

Please reconsider evaluating water conditions for San Juan Water District 33% reduction 
requirements now. Please evaluate conditions in April or later to allow for better 
accuracy in water supply.  
 
Thanks! 
 

Wendy Barnes 
916-768-9107 Cell 
6040 Bayville Ct 
Granite Bay, CA 95746 
 
Customer 
 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-28-16


